
 

Saint Cecilia Micro-Soccer 
Spring 2022 

  

Who: All Saint Cecilia’s Pre-K and Kindergarteners who want to play.                               

When: Sunday’s at 1:30pm-2:30pm beginning March 27th, 2022.  

Where: St. Cecilia Grade School soccer field (3869 Webster Street).                                 

Registration: Please electronically register your child at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G575VKM or use the QR code on this page.                   
Registration to be completed by March 20th.                                  

Registration fee will be collected at the field on March 27th.  
 $20 for returning players (please bring last year’s jersey). 
 $25 for new players (additional $5 for jersey)   
 Please make checks payable to Saint Cecilia’s.  

 
What to Bring: Shin guards, size 3 soccer ball, soccer cleats or tennis shoes, water bottle and mask. 
 
Coaches: Each team will need 2 parent volunteers to facilitate practice drills and scrimmages with the kids. No 
prior coaching experience is required. If you would like to coach please indicate on registration form. This will 
count towards required service hours.  
 
Questions: E-mail Colin Lyons at cjlyons22@gmail.com or message the St. Cecilia Cathedral Micro Soccer 
Facebook page. Updates throughout the season (including weather cancellations) will be posted here.  
 
Safety and Health Requirements:  

 We need ALL players to bring their own ball to every game (pre-pumped) to avoid cross contamination. 
 All players must bring their own water bottle to not be shared with anyone else.  
 We will not be checking temps at the gate but ask that parents do so before player arrives.   
 If a player tests positive for COVID, we ask that you notify the school office so they can work with 

authorities to contact trace and inform families as needed while maintaining player confidentiality. We 
will be keeping attendance at games to assist in notifications.  

 Please ensure that your player has hand sanitizer to use before and after each game. 
 Parents and spectators should maintain six feet of social distance at all times or wear a mask. 
 Players should have masks available in case unable to distance on the sidelines. 
 We do not suggest kids wear masks/respirators during games as this can impede breathing when exerting.  
 Again, we all ask that you screen your own players before practice and stay home if you have had any 

signs or symptoms of COVID. If they missed school for illness, do not come to games. 
 The safety of our kids and their families is the top priority. We appreciate everyone’s participation and 

commitment to ensure we have a fun season while keeping everyone healthy. 
 St. Cecilia School has had great success with in-person learning due to all of the safety and cleaning 

precautions in place. In order to continue that success it is imperative that we all follow the safety and 
health requirements outlined above.  

 
 
 
 


